
Meeting Minutes 

Date: March 2021 

Via Zoom  

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER at 6:06 PM – in attendance Recreation Commission: Mike Connor, 

Matt Chase and Jennifer O'Neill. Director of Recreation: Maura Glancy 

Motion to approve January 2021 Meeting Minutes –vote 3-0 to approve 

DISCUSSION/VOTE OF SUPPORT: Library CPC Project Presentation, Jessi Finnie, Library Director 

on behalf of Virginia Ayers.  

Presentation include information included in back-up sent to Recreation Commission.  

Motion to approve support of Library CPC Project – vote 3-0 to support 

PRESENTATION by Chris Diver, Cranberry League 

Mr. Diver informed the Recreation Commission of the League's desire to host a team in Scituate 

(Scituate Shark Dogs) during the 2021 Season. Games would not interfer with current SHS Baseball 

schedule which is extended due to COVID restrictions. The Recreation Commission discussed 

reducing the fee for this team to $175 per game, no vote was taken. Further discussion at upcoming 

Recreation Commission meeting TBD. 

DIRECTORS REPORT  

1. Budget – Took a hit to the revolving fund due to decrease participation due to COVID Restrictions.  

2. Spring/Summer/Sailing Program Update – Registration for Spring/Summer and Sailing are schedule 

to take place. Summer Employment assignments will be sent within the next few weeks. 

3. COA / REC construction update  - Maura has taken a tour of the new facility, Recreation will utilize 

space for programming. The bathrooms in the Veterans Gym are complete and look “gorgeous”. COA 

has moved into the new space, still waiting to finish landscaping which is weather dependent. There 

will be a Ribbon Cutting, but not scheduled at this time. 

 Shelia McCourt and David Mahery joind meeting at 7:00 PM 

FIELD COORDINATOR UPDATE – Kevin Devin was unable to attend so Maura Glancy gave the 

update. Permits for the Spring Season are underway – DPW has added barrels 

JL Plaque Update – All departments have approved the plaque. It will be placed in the SHS Home 

Dugout. Mike Connor will inform, Recreation Commission when dedication ceremony is scheduled. 

CPC UPDATE – Anna Steverman is working directly with Mark Novak and DPW on Inline Skate 

Rink. 

New Business – Town Meeting April 12, Next Recreation Commission Meeting TBD 
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